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As a member of several trout and salmon clubs and having discussed the above with others. Tam sirongly in
favour of the proposed Bye Law but would make the following points tor consideration:

As [F1ix the entity with the experience and scientific knowledge, should they not be the final arbiters of
decisions subject to the approval of the Mintster rather than the other way round



